
  
  

Recognition by the Board of Supervisors 
of the County of El Dorado 

With Appreciation to Bill and Helen Carey 
Forester Restaurant, Camino CA 

 

 Since 2008, the Camino Community Action Committee (CCAC) has sponsored Server Nights at the 
Forester Restaurant in Camino. In those years, over $21,500 has been raised. 
 

 “Camino Serves” events would not be possible without the generous cooperation and support of Helen and 
Bill Carey, the owners of the Forester. 
   

 Community volunteers become the servers for the evening.  All tips, which are always very generous, are 
donated to the “Need of the Night”.   
 

 Helen and Bill Carey support these events with good humor and eternal patience with the amateur servers. 
They always help make the events fun and successful.  

 

 The Server Night needs benefit many causes:  a local resident with health issues and expenses, the Camino 
School Garden, or our Camino Gives Christmas project. 
 

  In addition, the Forester can be counted on to donate gift certificates for CCAC fundraisers and they host a 
Camino Gives Christmas tree decorated with gift requests during the holiday season.  
 

 The Forester also hosts the monthly Rotary meetings and CCAC board meetings and has allowed local 
fundraisers to use their parking lot. 

 

 With all of these actions in support of Camino residents, it is altogether fitting to publicly recognize Helen 
and Bill Carey for their invaluable contribution to our community. Presented at a regular meeting of the El 
Dorado County Board of Supervisors held on December 9, 2014. 

 
 
 
 ______________________________________       ___________________________________ __ 

       Brian K. Veerkamp, District Three Supervisor               Norma Santiago, Chair, Board of Supervisors   
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